October’ 2016


Hi everyone,


The Childminding Cafe touched on the dangers of button batteries in our eBook – child safety in the workplace.  We feel it is important to highlight these dangers again to remind childcare providers what these dangers are? and what we can do? within our settings to protect children.  Although we have covered a great deal on theses warning signs in our blogs, newsletters and resources it is good practice as a childcare adivsor and for you as a childcare provider to address these dangers more clearly.  To date we sadly still hear devasting news about children losing their lives far too often.


Recent news reveals a devasting  story of a 2 year old who sadly dies as a result of a lithium battery.





Recently the BBC issued a severe warning about the dangers of button batteries after an inquest was made into the death of a 2 year old girl.  The child had inserted a lithium battery into her mouth, unfortunately this had got lodged in her throat and corroded inside her  body over 7 days.  Reports say this triggered a 'catastrophic' bleed that caused her death.  





Working in partnership with everyone!





The Childminding Cafe want to encourage childcare providers to engage with parents, grandparents, carers and other people who have interaction with children in support of other child protection and safeguarding services.





Where can Button Cell Batteries be found ? 


• A wide range of children’s toys 


• Remote controls/ vehicle key fobs 


• Calculators


• Small electronic devices 


• Hearing Aids 


• Thermometers 


• Digital Scales 


• Flameless candles and nightlights 


What are the dangers? 


• If undetected, batteries can do serious damage to the gastrointestinal system 


• The electrical charge creates soda inside the body 


• Burn through the throat or stomach 


• Cause more serious damage to other internal organs 


Who is at risk? 


• Babies and toddlers 


• Older children may become fascinated by objects 


What can we do to protect our children ? 


• Check that all toys and other products that require cell batteries have lockable battery


  compartments. 


• Be extra vigilant with particular items including greeting cards, frameless candles and remote


   controls – these often do not have lockable compartments. 


• Keep any unsecure items away from children. 


• Keep spare batteries in a lockable place and recycle any used batteries appropriately. 


• Share this information with parents about the dangers of button batteries. 


What should we do if we suspect a child has swallowed a button cell battery? 


• Seek medical advice immediately – take them straight to A&E department at your local hospital or


  dial 999 for an ambulance. 


• Act quickly - Remember that the saliva in the child’s body will react with the battery. 


• Do not allow the child to eat or drink 


• Do not make them sick


• Do not wait to see if any symptoms develop 








Thanks for reading





Donna





References:  -  www.capt.org.uk/safety-advice/keeping-children-safe-button-batteries


                        www.buttonbatterysafety.com/ 


                          





